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Tickets  

on sale now for 

all performances  
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday 

 and Friday.  The performance on 

Wednesday 5th July is our Gala Performance, 

following a special viewing of the Art & Design 

Exhibition at 5.45pm (see details below).   

Tuesday 4th  

www.bexleygs.co.uk  

Tuesday 4th  
to Friday 7th to Friday 7th 
July at 7.00pm July at 7.00pm 

Tickets for this fundraising event are now available to buy 

online, please go to https://yourboxoffice.co.uk  and  

choose Bexley Grammar School from the ôProducerõ menu. 

Once you have purchased your tickets, simply print out the 

confirmation and bring it with you to the show. 

Tickets cost £8.50 per adult and £6.50 for  

      children/concessions. 

 

                                               Miss Swadkin, Director 

   Seating is allocated, and please note that we cannot  

     re-allocate or change ticket orders once seating has 

been assigned.  Refreshments will be served in the 

   interval by our school PA and the World Challenge 

          teams. 

Tickets  

on sale now for 

all performances  

30th June 2017 

https://yourboxoffice.co.uk/
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Japanese Club 

Star Festival at Japanese club after school in J17 on 

Wednesday, 5th July.  

 

Every year on July 7th,  

Japan celebrates a  

special holiday known 

as the Star Festival 

or Tanbata. On this day, 

people write their 

wishes on colourful 

strips of paper called tanzaku. After writing their wishes, 

people hang their tanzaku on bamboo branches. Origami 

designs are also occasionally placed on the bamboo 

branches in order to enrich the display. In a sense, this is 

the summer-version of the typical Christmas tree.  We 

would like to invite the lower school students to  

celebrate the Star Festival here at BGS. Please come join 

us!   
 

Mrs Everett, Modern Languages 

MFL Trips to Europe 2017  

 

German, French, Spanish and  

Italian trips all returned after  

incredibly successful trips  

during enrichment week - 

more info to be found in 

this year's summer school 

magazine.  

Mr Gallimore, Modern Languages 
 

Intermediate Biology Olympiad Success  

This year, 11 of our Year 12 Biologists took part in the 

Intermediate Biology Olympiad. This is a difficult online 

competition designed to challenge students and then  

celebrate their knowledge and interest in the subject.  

 

I was delighted with the results, but a particular mention 

should go to Abigail Marus and Karina Gukhool who 

achieved a Gold and Silver award respectively.  

 

Well done to all the participants.  

 

Mrs Earl, Science Department 

 
Library Help!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
I already have many keen  

student helpers in the Library, but 
it would be wonderful to have 

some adult volunteers too,  
particularly at lunchtimes. 
 

If any parent has an hour or two 
available to help in the Library  

between 12.30pm and 2.15pm on 
any day of the week, please  

contact me via email  
carey_r@bexleygs.co.uk or 

phone 020 8304 8538  
Ext. 228. 
 

Thank you, 
 

Mrs Carey, Librarian  


